
February 13, 2023 

To: House Committee on Federal & State Affairs 

From: Carl Nelson 

8811 E Woodcrest Circle 

Wichita, Kansas 67206 

 

316-634-0570 

carlnelson66@yahoo.com 

 

Subject: HCR5008 Support 

Honorable Chairman and Members of the Committee: 

This letter is to request that you take the necessary effort to secure passage of HCR5008 thereby 

adding Kansas to the “Convention of States”.  I firmly believe that this is the only way to curtail  

the federal government’s efforts that are currently causing the nation to fall away from what is 

true, responsible, accountable and right. 

I no longer have confidence in any branch of the federal government to be accountable.  They 

appear willing to go to great lengths to avoid accountability whenever possible. 

An Article V “Convention of States” would be a reasonable way to deal with the actions of our 

“unaccountable federal government” that disregard state rights and the wisdom of our founding 

fathers. 

I am aware that the Convention of States has some small risk. The risk of a Convention of States 

is far less than the certain destruction of our republic that is now taking place.  I would trust the 

actions of 75% of our states far more than our U.S. Legislature. 

Sincerely, 

Carl Nelson 

 


